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I strongly oppose SB78. This proposal represents an eggregious violation of private 

property rights, as protected by the US Constitution.  

This is a direct attack on property rights and limits the freedoms of homeowners and 

victims of wildfires and other natural disasters that force Oregonians to rebuild. 

Oregonians deserve the freedom to rebuild their homes without unnecessary 

restrictions that infringe on their property rights. 

 

Protect the sovereign property rights of Oregonians and dismiss this bill immediately. 

 

Thank you. 


